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July 31, 2024 
 
 

Dear Ms. Suranofsky, 

 

My name is Franklin Ng. I am a rising junior at Binghamton University majoring in Accounting and 

Management Information Systems. I am on the path to completing the 3+1 program at Binghamton. 

I have developed my leadership and project management skills by participating in different 

activities and organizations on campus. 

 

Working at The American College of Financial Services interested me because I wanted to learn 

more about different sectors of the financial services industry. I wanted hands-on experience 

working in the industry while applying the theory I learned through my coursework. My internship in 

the Academics department allowed me to deepen my understanding of the industry from the 

ground up.    

 

Thank you, Ms. Suranofsky, for generously sponsoring this opportunity and experience through the 

New York Life Internship program. It has been a monumental learning experience. I improved my 

communication skills, learned about different aspects within the industry, and gained valuable 

experience with various tools like Excel, AirTable, and SharePoint. I enjoyed learning about 

Philanthropy through the CAP® department and helping re-design the SharePoint website for the 

CFP® department. I am grateful for my time at The College and will take the lessons I learned with 

me on future endeavors. Thank you, again, for the opportunity.  

 
Sincerely, 

Franklin Ng 

Franklin Ng 
Summer 2024 Academics Department Intern  
The American College of Financial Services 


